
 

April 29, 2022 
 
 
Families, friends, residents and staff; 
 
We are excited to announce all residents and staff tested negative for COVID this week, this means our 
residents can return to communal dining and group activities. We are working with our pharmacy to 
coordinate another booster clinic for residents and eligible staff. We will provide more information as 
we have it.  
 
As the weather changes we are seeing an increase in visitors. Socialization and quality time is important 
and we strongly remind visitors to please take great precaution when visiting so we can reduce the risk 
of another COVID outbreak. Masks and face shields/goggles continue to be required while walking to 
the residents’ room or when a staff member enters the room.  
 
To assist in identifying our positivity rate and PPE requirements we have a visual display located near the 
elevator. We hope this will provide increased understanding of the PPE requirements.  
 
As a reminder, visitations are allowed and we request you go directly to the resident’s room to visit and 
please socially distance from other residents.  
 
Do not visit if you have ANY cold of flu symptoms or experiencing any other illness.  

• A mask must be worn that covers the nose and mouth while walking throughout the building 

• A face shield must also be worn by visitors while walking to a resident’s room 

• Visitors may not associate with other residents during the visit 

• Maintain social distancing from other individuals  

• Do not visit if you had an encounter with a potentially positive or COVID positive individual 
within the last 14 days or if any new onset of illness exists.  

 
Please do not hesitate to contact us with questions or concerns.  
 
Kindly, 
 
Jeffrey Lacroix NHA, MLA, FACHCA 
Administrator 

St Vincent de Paul Rehab and Nursing 

29 Providence Ave 

Berlin, NH 03570 

(P) 603-752-1820 

(F) 603-752-5766 


